
 

Smith Family Newsletter  
June 2021—Page 1 

Yes, I know the June Newsletter is coming our late!  
Believe it or not, I actually thought I had done it, then 
Bob asked where it was?  I guess I just ‘got lost in 
time’ !!  Anyway, here we are.   I am going to write a 
little about our attendance at the Horry County Mu-
seum.  This month they seemed to focus on some of 
the history of the Native Americans living in South 
Carolina way back between 1715 and 1728. 
 
On June 12th we attended a Native American flute con-
cert given by Snow Wolf, who is a Native American 
Flute musician, of Shoshone and Mohawk descent.  He  
also told stories of the Kokopelli (traveling flute 
Player).  Needless to say it was very enjoyable. 
 
Then on Saturday, June 26th, we attended a presenta-
tion on the Yamasee War. The presenter was JR 
Fennell, who is the Director of Lexington County Mu-
seum in Lexington, SC. The focus of the presentation 
was on the relationship between the native Americans 
and the colonists in the 17th and early 18th centuries. 
It was a very interesting and informative presentation. 
 
The rest of the pictures speak for themselves. More 
wildlife on the lake.  See how big the ‘young’ have 
grown.  The one on the right is between our home & 
our neighbors.  Minnie in the picture below, is watch-
ing for the ducks or geese.  That is her TV. 

More Horry County Museum 

Presentations 

Break Ttime!! 


